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From: Susan Korneychuk 
Sent: Thursday, May 20, 2021 10:00 AM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Development Variance Permit Application No. 00254

Further to the application for Development Variance for 1250 Dallas Rd, Victoria, BC V8V 1C4 I am writing to say that I 
am in support of the changes being proposed. As a resident I am in favour of the development of a shared space that will 
be offered for use by the residents of the property.  
The overall height of the building does not increase with the addition, only the roof line profile. 
In regards to the reduced parking spaces, there are currently five separate 'families' living at 1250 Dallas Road and each 
one has one vehicle for a total of 5.  As this property is on a corner lot there is plenty of street parking available on both 
Dallas Road and Howe Street and the reduction in parking stalls would not, in my opinion, put any further stress on 
parking availability.  
 
Sincerely, Susan Korneychuk 
102 - 1250 Dallas Rd, Victoria, BC V8V 1C4 

 


